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Friday 12th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

I am writing to let you know that your child will be given their report to hand over to you at the 

end of today, Friday 12th July. 

 

Year 1 children have the Phonics Screening Check results in addition to their report. Year 4 

children have their Multiplication check results in addition to their report. Year 6 children have 

their SAT’s results in addition to their report.  

 

If you would like to further discuss your child’s report, feel free to contact your child’s teacher to 

arrange a telephone or face-to-face conversation via the school office. Teachers will be available 

up until the 19th July 2024 for any additional consultation. 

 

Please could you fill in the survey in the link below to confirm that you have read and received 

your child’s report. You will also be able to comment on the report and share how proud you are 

of what your child has achieved. https://forms.gle/Mvjqc4iwueHuRbXL6 

 

Thank you for your continued effort on attendance and punctuality. While missing school for 

illness cannot be avoided, please do consider when you are booking holidays and how much 

time your child is missing in addition to the time, they may be ill throughout the year. There are 

new charges for time taken for holidays throughout the year. Please see the latest Sway for 

details. https://sway.cloud.microsoft/TCELS0UTCfFSHQYV?ref=Link  

 

I would like to finish by saying a huge well done to all of our children for their achievements this 

year. I would also like to extend that thank you to all of you for supporting your children.  

 

All staff are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 3rd September 

2024. Good luck and farewell to our leavers as they move onto new schools.  

 

Stay safe and enjoy your summer break when it arrives. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Suzie Brown 

Headteacher 
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